
Please Pray for… 

Our students, our church leaders and all those 
experiencing sickness, discouragement, 

difficulties and the bereaved. 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

W e l c o m e  t o  
L U T O N  C E N T R A L  

S e v e n t h - d a y  A d v e n t i s t  C h u r c h  

 

1  N o r t h  St r e e t  
L u t o n  L U 2  7 Q D  

w w w . l u t o n c e n t r a l . o r g . u k  
 

2 2 n d De ce m ber  2 01 8 

 

 

 
Church Programmes 

PRAYER BAND    Saturdays 8:30 am 
BIBLE CLASS    Saturdays 4:00 pm 
AYS (YOUTH)    Saturdays 5:00 pm 
PATH FINDERS    2nd & 4th Sundays monthly 
LUNCH CLUB    1st & 3rd Tuesday 
PRAYER MEETING    Wednesdays 7:30 pm 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS: 

High Town Living Advent Calendar 1st - 24th Dec 
End of Year Vesper & Social    31st Dec, 7 pm 
Advent Shelter                 24th Dec – 2nd Jan 2019 
Evangelism Expo – Newbold College – 6th Jan 

Church Pastor 
Bernie Holford 
07968 690 706 
pastor@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

                First Elder 
                Fred Davis 

07956 424 851 
firstelder@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

Community Services 
Doreen Bourne – 07775 675 431 
community@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

Sunset Times 

Sabbath 22nd December   3:53 pm 
Friday 28th December  3:57 pm 

 

 

Pastoral Services 

The Pastors and Elders of this Church are here to 
serve you.  They may not know your needs until 
you tell them. 
Please detach and place this form in the Offering 
plate, or hand it to the Pastor, a Deacon or an 
Elder. Thank you. God bless you. 

 
Name........................................................Tel............................... 
 
Address..................................................................................................... 

........................................................................................................ 

 I am visiting for the first time 
 I visit frequently  
 I would like Bible Studies 
 I would like a Pastoral visit 
 I would like Adventist literature 
 Has changed address to the above 
 

 

 Is ill at home/hospital 
 Desires baptism 
 Desires a Pastoral call 
 Wishes to join the Church 
 I am a student 

 

Notes… 

http://www.lutoncentral.org.uk/
mailto:pastor@lutoncentral.org.uk
mailto:firstelder@lutoncentral.org.uk
mailto:community@lutoncentral.org.uk


For your information… 

Fellowship lunch immediately after family 
worship in the lower youth hall. All invited to 
share! (CONTRIBUTIONS ALWAYS WELCOME) 

  
ADVENTURER CLUB end of year 
celebrations: 23rd Dec 2-5 pm £4 per child.  

 
PATHFINDER CLUB end of year event 30th 
Dec 6-10 pm £8 per child. 

 
31st DECEMBER 2018 END OF YEAR 
SERVICE & SOCIAL 7:00 PM 
 
2019 Sabbath School Lesson Quarterlies 
available to order. Senior quarterly - £5.75; 
Teachers - £7.75. 2019 Devotionals and 
Calendars are also available to order. 
Please remember ABC will need to receive 
payment before your order is placed. 
Contact Andrea Jarrett directly for payment 
details, literature information or how to make 
online payments. 
 
CALLING ALL MUSICIANS. PLEASE SEE 
Mizhiel Deguzman or Darren Gunter if your 
child plays an instrument at any level, even 
beginners. 
  
HELP NEEDED! ADVENT SHELTER for 
homeless: 23rd December 2018 to 2nd 
January 2019 Volunteers please register 
at http://signup.com/go/vxjhkTV  
 

 
 
 

 Sabbath School 9:30 am 

 
Praise & Worship  Praise & Worship Team 

Hymn 652   Love at Home 

Opening Prayer  Ruby Bucknor 

Welcome  Ruby Bucknor 

Devotion   Anna-Lisa Bucknor  

Lesson Review  Elder Jarrett 

Mission/Offering & Prayer Abigail Bucknor 

 
Marriage 

Recommitment Service 10:40 am 

“I have found the one my soul loves” 
Songs of Solomon 3:4 

 

 Family Worship 11:15 am 

 

Welcome                           Ethan/Victoria Walemba 

Hymn 149  Once in Royal David’s City  

Offering & Prayer            Elder Mandeya 

Praise & Worship Praise & Worship Team  

Nativity Play         Cradle Roll Class 

Hymn 152   Tell Me The Story of Jesus 

Closing Prayer                  Shenika Davis 

 
 

 
 
 

 

ELDER ON DUTY:  Fred Davis 
SAFETY NOTICE 

Children under the age of 8 years must be 
accompanied to use the bathroom or to go outside 
of services or programmes at all times  
 

Please email announcements before 10pm next 

Tuesday to communications@lutoncentral.org.uk 
 

 

http://signup.com/go/vxjhkTV
mailto:communications@lutoncentral.org.uk

